
May 18, 2022 

MR. KEVIN O’REILLY 
MLA, FRAME LAKE  

Oral Question 962-19(2) Emerging Stronger – GNWT Economic Recovery Plan 

This letter is in follow-up to the Oral Question you raised on March 2, 2022 regarding the Emerging 
Stronger plan which aims to focus on recovery efforts post-pandemic. During our exchange, I 
committed to providing an update to standing committee prior to the tabling of the revised Emerging 
Stronger document. 

As stated in my response during the exchange, engagement with regular members is part of our 
normal process convention. In order to adhere to regular course of business, the Standing Committee 
on Accountability and Oversight (SCAO) was provided with a status update on the Emerging Stronger 
document on April 20th, 2022. The correspondence provided to SCAO highlighted the GNWT’s 
progress on the commitments outlined in the recovery plan and discussed the engagement efforts 
taken by the GNWT to obtain and respond to the feedback received by many stakeholders in the 
revision process for this document. 

Thank you. 

Caroline Cochrane 
Premier 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Legislative Coordinator, Executive and Indigenous Affairs
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